
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

April 27, 2022 
 
 
The Honorable Rosa DeLauro   The Honorable Kay Granger  
Chair       Ranking Member 
Appropriations Committee    Appropriations Committee 
U.S. House of Representatives   U.S. House of Representatives 
Washington, DC 20515    Washington, DC 20515 
 
Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger:  
 
I am requesting Community Project Funding for the Gardena Rosecrans Community Center in 
fiscal year 2023. 
 
The entity to receive funding for this project is the City of Gardena, located at City Hall, 1700 
West 162nd Street, Gardena, CA 90247. The funding would be used to revitalize the vacant 
Chase Bank building in the City of Gardena to create a multigenerational community center and 
central gathering hub. The project would be a valuable use of taxpayer funds because the 
community center will serve seniors, youth, and people of all ages. 
 
I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project. 
 
      Sincerely, 

      
 
      Maxine Waters 
      Member of Congress 
  


